
 

 

 

 

2019-09-22 

 

 

City of West Kelowna 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

Re:  Gibbs-Kornelson sub-divide 1207 Trevor Drive 

 

We, the undersigned, are the owners and residents of 1205 Trevor Drive and have reviewed the plans 
for the proposed sub-divide and house construction at 1207 Trevor Drive.  

We have no objections to the proposed sub-divide and house construction, including the retaining wall 
which will be built along our property line. 

We are confident that the work will be done with due consideration to the natural surroundings and will 
enhance the overall look of Trevor Drive. 

 

Basil and Rita Skodyn 
1205 Trevor Drive 
 
 


